


The purpose of this event will be to have a
discussion between Certified Flight Instructors,
the Flight Services Office and Designated Pilot
Examiners.

Presentations will be held on Runway Incursion
Avoidance and the FAA Safety Program (Wings),
after which there will be an open discussion
period between CFls, DPE, and the FSO.

All Certified Flight Instructors are invited to
attend. The event is also expected to host at least
one Designated Pilot Examiner, and a
representative from the Greensboro Flight
Services Office.

Directions: To get to the location at the Wilmington
International Airport, enter the airport property on Airport Blvd,
make a left turn on Gardner Rd, then a right turn on Hall Dr,
then the next left on to Trask Dr, then a right turn on Flightline

Rd. The event will be held at the new FBO Aero Center
Wilmington in their conference room.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to
www.mywingsinitiative.org
for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Fri, Jul 8, 2022 - 16:00 EST
Aero Center Wilmington
1830 Flightline Rd
Wilmington, NC 28405
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FAA SAFETY TEAM

Contact: JEFFREY DAVID FARKAS
(910) 977-2900
chieffarkas@yahoo.com

Select #: EA39113283
Representative JEFFREY DAVID FARKAS



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



